
 

 

 

 
Friday 5th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with great pride that I write to you today as the newly appointed Headteacher of 
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School. Having served this school and community 
for the past 33 years, I feel deeply honoured to take on this role and continue the 
journey of nurturing, inspiring, and leading our children in faith and learning. 
 
Our mission statement, “One family, living and learning together in faith,” is not just a 
phrase—it is the core of everything we do. It reflects our commitment to fostering a 
loving, inclusive environment where every child is valued, supported, and encouraged to 
flourish academically, emotionally, socially, and spiritually. 
 
As a parent whose three daughters attended Our Lady Immaculate, I understand the 
vital role that a strong relationship between home and school plays in achieving the very 
best outcomes for children. I firmly believe that when parents and school staff work 
collaboratively, we create an environment where every child can thrive in their personal 
growth and development. 
 
I feel incredibly privileged to lead such a committed and inspiring team of educators, 
whose dedication to our children and school community is truly exceptional. I am 
delighted to inform you that Mr Cotton and Mrs Williams have been appointed Assistant 
Headteachers. Along with Mrs Brown (Deputy Headteacher) and the governing body, we 
will continue to build on the strong foundations laid down by Mrs Sergeant. We want 
our children’s time at Our Lady Immaculate to be filled with opportunities to grow, 
learn, shine, and laugh! 
 
I welcome your thoughts, your support, and your ideas as we continue to grow as one 
family. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust, support, and commitment. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs L Partington 
Headteacher 


